
TEMPORARY 

CLOSURE 
In order to increase social distancing, and 

protect our community and staff, the Rural 

Municipality of Rosedale has taken the 

following measures: 

EFFECTIVE MARCH 23, 2020 UNTIL 

FURTHE NOTICE, THE MUNICIPAL 

OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TO THE 

PUBLIC. 

TO MAKE PAYMENTS, YOU CAN 

SEND A CHEQUE VIA MAIL TO  

BOX 100, NEEPAWA, MB R0J 1H0  

OR MAKE A PAYMENT THROUGH 

ONLINE BANKING. 

If you have any questions, we can be 

reached by telephone at 204-476-5414 


